From: PF-Mailbox-01

To: <u>Norio, Ann-Marie</u>; <u>Trennum, Matthew</u>

Subject: FW: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council

**Date:** Thursday, November 18, 2021 4:23:14 PM

From: Niagara Region Website

Sent: Thursday, 18 November 2021 16:23:10 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

To: Clerks

**Subject:** Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council

## Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident entered their email address)

Name

Dr. Johan Viljoen, Chief of Staff

Address

1200 Fourth Avenue

Citv

St. Catharines

Postal

L2S 0A9

Phone

Email

Organization

Niagara Health

standing committee

Regional Council

Presentation Topic Importance of Transit Access for Patients, Families and Staff
Presentation includes slides Yes
Previously presented topic No
Special Meeting: Consolidated Transit Hotel Dieu Shaver Health and Rehabilitation Centre and Niagara Health will be providing information on transportation barriers to healthcare access, importance of patient access, transit accessibility and its impact on staff and volunteers, and lessons learned from COVID, to encourage Regional Council to consider data and information to better inform their decision on a consolidated transit system. Dr. Johan Viljoen, Chief of Staff of Niagara Health will be joined by Chris Pollard, Director of Outpatient Services at Hotel Dieu Shaver Health and Rehabilitation Centre.
Video Consent Yes